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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Y6 have had a brilliant week, beginning with two spectacular performances of The Pirates of The Curry Bean.  

There has a been a lot of effort put into this production and we certainly think it was all worth it!  I hope you 

enjoyed seeing your children on stage. On Tuesday, we found out that Y6 had achieved some fantastic SATS 

results.  We are so pleased with how well they have all done, a true testament to their hard work.  Thank you 

for your support throughout the duration of their primary school years, and a big thank you to Mr Glozier and 

Mrs Buchan for everything they have done this year!  The Year 6 children also had fun at Wicksteed Park 

yesterday – it was hot and tiring but a memorable day for everyone.   

Mrs Wilderspin, Miss McGrory and Miss Andrews have had the pleasure of taking the children swimming over 

the past few weeks.  They have all come on tremendously and we are so pleased that they have taken part in 

this important part of the school curriculum.  As well as being an essential life-skill to learn, it has also been an 

enjoyable experience for the children. 

We are looking forward to move-up morning on Monday, where the children will spend time with their new 

teachers.  A reminder that children should enter school through their usual entry point and will leave through 

their usual exit point. 

I’m sure the children are excited about ‘Break the Rules Day!’ which we are holding on Thursday.  Please see 

flyer below for more information and send in 50p per rule your child would like to break – all donations will go 

to our OPAL project.  

I can now confirm that the children will be taught by the following teachers when they return in September: 

YR – Mrs Case 

Y1 – Mrs Poynton 

Y2 – Miss Hawthorn 

Y3 – Miss Andrews 

Y4 – Miss McGrory 

Y5 – Miss Korosec (welcome to our new teacher) 

Y6 – Mr Glozier 

We are looking forward to the Leavers’ Service which is taking place at Bury Church on Thursday (6pm).  It is 

always an emotional occasion as the children come to the end of their primary school journey.  But it is also a 

joyous celebration of their 7 years with us.  Be prepared with plenty of tissues! 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Miss Heanes 

Head Teacher 
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Weekly Attendance 

Whole School: 97.9% Year Three: 96% 

Reception:  96.7% Year Four:  99.4% 

Year One:  99.2% Year Five:  99.3% 

Year Two:  98.6% Year Six:  96.5% 

Whole School Year to Date:  95.9% 

 
 

 

Reports: 

School reports will available to view on MCAS later today.  There will be additional information 
sent home as paper copies in your child’s book bag tonight, for the following children: 

Y1 – Phonics Screening Check results 

Y2 – Phonics Screening Check results (for some children)  

Y4 – Multiplication tables check results 

Y6 KS2 SATS results were sent home with the children on Tuesday.   

We would be grateful for any feedback – please complete the Google Form which has been sent 
out via email today, by Friday 18th July. 

Celebration Assembly: 

The last Celebration Assembly of the academic year will be held on Friday 18th July.  All birthdays 
between 14th July until 31st August will be celebrated during this assembly. 

Dinner monies: 

Please ensure you have cleared your child’s dinner money balance on School Grid.  Reminder 
emails have been sent out today to those who are in debt.  We are not allowed to carry debt as 
a school and so these balances must be settled before Wednesday. 

Reading books: 

Please ensure all school reading books are returned to school by Thursday 17th July. 

Carrier bag: 

Please send your child in with a named carrier bag on Thursday – this is to carry home any 
work/books with them.  Please note that not all books will be sent home this year – some will 
remain with the children to continue working in, before being sent home next year. 

 

 

Upcoming events (details for all events will be sent out closer to the time): 

 

14th July – Move-up morning 

17th July – Y6 Leavers’ Service at Bury Church (6pm) 

18th July – Summer term closes (last day in school) 

*Please note, times and dates are subject to change 

2025/2026 term dates are listed below 
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Bury Church News:  
 

Services: 

 

Sunday 13th July 

11.15am – Holy Communion with children’s groups 

 

Sunday 20th July 

9.30am – First Bite in Bury School Hall 

11.15am – Morning Worship 

 

Sunday 27th July 

11.15am – Sunday Praise 
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SCHOOL TERM AND HOLIDAY DATES 2025/2026 

   

Autumn Term Opens                      Wednesday 3rd September 2025 

Professional Day (school closed) Friday 24th October 2025 

HALF TERM 27th October – 31st October 2025 

School Re-opens Monday 3rd November 2025 

Autumn Term Closes Friday 19th December 2025 

___________________________________ 
  
  

Spring Term Opens Tuesday 6th January 2026 

HALF TERM 16th February – 20th February 2026 

School Re-opens Monday 23rd February 2026 

Spring Term Closes Friday 27th March 2026 

___________________________________ 
  
  

Summer Term Opens Monday 13th April 2026 

May Day (school closed) Monday 4th May 2026 

HALF TERM 25th May – 29th May 2026 

School Re-opens Monday 1st June 2026 

Summer Term Closes Friday 17th July 2026 

  
 
Further Professional Days (school closed): 
Monday 1st September 2025 
Tuesday 2nd September 2025 
Friday 24th October 2025 
Monday 5th January 2026 
Monday 20th July 2026 

 
 


